From: Jay Gooze [mailto:jbgooze @gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 12:29 PM
To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Short term rental ordinance

| won’t be able to make the meeting tonight but | want you to let the planning board know that | am completely in favor
of the alterations that they have made to the ordinance. Sincerely Jay B Gooze

Sent from my iPhone



